Supplemental Information Received
Re: Item R4 Application No. RZ23B01
(3068 Renfrew Road/PID: 006-410-065)

From: Sierra Acton

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 8:57 PM
To: EAD <EAD@cvrd.bc.ca>

Cc: Amber Champ

Subject: Fwd: Application No. Rz23B01

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sabine Trottier

Subject: Application No. Rz23B01

Date: October 15, 2023 at 11:20:08 AM PDT
To: Sierra Acton >

Good Day Sierra, this e mail is in regards to the rezoning of 3068 Renfrew from F1to R2 . The Cvrd
staff has recommended this rezoning to be “ denied “ and therefore should not go any further. As a
direct neighbour to this property my family hopes that this will be the case . Have a nice weekend,
and please keep us informed, thank you very much Sabine Trottier


mailto:EAD@cvrd.bc.ca

Sent from my iPhone





